
 
 
 
 
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M140106B  

January 14, 2014 
  
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Mark A. Satorius 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/   
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON FLOODING AND 

OTHER EXTREME WEATHER EVENTS, 1:30 P.M., MONDAY, 
JANUARY 6, 2014, COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE ROOM, 
ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN 
TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff and a panel of external stakeholders on flooding 
and other extreme weather events.  The external panel included Robert DeNight, Operations 
Director, Salem Nuclear Generating Station; Stuart R. Lewis, Program Manager, Risk and 
Safety Management, Electric Power Research Institute; Chandra S. Pathak, Senior Hydraulic 
Engineer, Engineering and Construction Branch, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers; Geoffrey 
Bonnin, Chief, Hydrologic Science and Modeling Branch, Office of Hydrologic Development, 
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration, National Weather Service; Lance W. Vail, 
Senior Research Engineer, Pacific Northwest National Laboratory; and David Lochbaum, 
Director, Nuclear Safety Project, Union of Concerned Scientists. 
 
The staff should provide the flood hazard assessment research project plan to the Commission 
for information and inform the Commission whether adequate resources are available to 
implement the plan in a reasonable timeframe. 
 
 
cc: Chairman Macfarlane  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Apostolakis  
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 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 


